
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 
We have had a very busy week at Lincoln. Our 3rd and 4th 
grade students have been working hard taking the state M-
Step tests and several of our classes have been taking part 
in STEM activities.    
I am excited to say that next Friday, April 29th, is 
our Lincoln school carnival! It will be scaled back a bit 
from previous years, but it should still be a fun family 
event and a chance for all the members of our Lincoln 
family to be together. We could still use volunteers, grade 
level basket donations, and baked goods for the cake walk. 
Please consider helping us out.  
I want to update you on some staffing changes for next 
year. I am sad to report that Becky Bell has decided to take 
a position as a 7th grade teacher at Petoskey Middle 
School. Miss Bell has done a tremendous job for us and she 
will be truly missed by the Lincoln family.  Nevertheless, 
I’m sure her current students will be happy to see her at 
the middle school.  Becky Friske will be moving from her 
current position in second grade to fifth grade.              
Mrs. Friske has experience in fifth grade and will do a 
great job for us. 

Finally, I want to remind everyone that the enrichment 
play, “Rainbow Fish The Musical”, will be playing  
Thursday through Saturday at the Petoskey Middle 
School. Tickets can be purchased online through a link on 
our webpage, and remaining seats can still be purchased at 
the door. 

 

Have a great weekend ! 

     April 21, 2022 

 
 
 
 

4/25  PTO Meeting at 5:15pm 
4/29  Lincoln School Carnival 5:30pm-7:30pm 
5/30  No School 
6/10  Half day of school with dismissal at 11:40-
LAST DAY!!! 

 

 

Lincoln’s 5th grade students had the 

priviledge of meeting with Mr. Harder 

and his band students.  

They talked about 

upcoming band 

opportunities in 6th grade. 



 

     

Come one come all to the  

Lincoln Carnival 

Friday, April 29th, 5:30-7:30 pm!  

The Lincoln School PTO is organizing an exciting carnival for  

Lincoln families and friends! Everyone is welcome!  

 

The carnival will be held at Lincoln Elementary. We will be featuring 
new games, tons of prizes, fabulous food, classroom basket raffle & 

silent auction!  

As always, we can’t pull this off without you! 

Please consider volunteering!! 
One half hour of your time makes for a night of fun for 

our children!  

Volunteer sign up: https://www. signupgenius. com/go/4090848ABA82DA5FE3-lincoln 

 

For more information, please call Ashley Kughman 231-330-3429. 
 
 
 
 

*We also need cake walk donations!  Feel free to make cakes, 
plates of cupcakes, muffins, brownies, etc…  All donations can 
be brought to Lincoln on Friday, April 29th during the school 

day so we can have the game ready by 5:30pm! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090848ABA82DA5FE3-lincoln

